
Many have asked me, 
"Will your business survive the COVID-19 pandemic?"
My reply, "Of course we will!"

In my experience, it is events, 
such as this, that bring people 
closer together. Many of our 
clients have already reached out 
to me, to help. It is important to 
remember that small businesses 
employ single moms and dads, young 
adults just out of school, and retired people. 

We are the glue that keeps our economy alive. Without small businesses we 
would be at the mercy of only a few huge corporations monopolizing the 
communities. Small  businesses create competition and drive prices down for 
consumers.  

At XQUENDA Spa at Rancho Manana, we offer top quality services with 
technicians that are the best in their fields, at an affordable price. It's a 
win - win for all! 

So, keep checking back on our website for updates. As soon as I have the 
confidence that we can reopen safely, we will make the announcement by 
blasting out an email to all of our loyal patrons! Until then, be safe and take 
care of your loved ones!

Much love from Shandell and Team XQUENDA!


